
From: Simon, Timothy A. 
Sent: 12/13/2011 3:09:34 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: Pacific Gas and Electric Company News Release: PG&E 

STATES IT IS LIABLE FOR THE SAN BRUNO PIPELINE ACCIDENT 
I will be out of the office and return Thursday, December 15, 2011. 

If you need immediate assistance, please call 415-703-1407 and my staff will assist you. Thank you. 

SB GT&S 0217717 


